
N.U.T. COUPONS and DRESS DOWNDAYS GUIDELINES

Dress code reminder for non-uniform/dress down days:

Non-uniform days are fun! But everyone must still dress in a manner that is respectful to
teachers, staff, and students.

The following dress code details are from the St. Rita School Handbook:

● Student apparel must be school appropriate, even on a dress down day.

● Undergarments must not be visible above, below, or through clothing.

● Revealing clothing (including short shorts, halter tops, half shirts, and see-through
tops) are not allowed.

● Leggings are allowed, provided that a top is worn that falls to the top of the thighs or
lower.

● High heels, platform shoes, flip flops, open-toe sandals, crocs, and shoes with no back
are not allowed.

● Clothing must not be torn, ragged, or have holes.

Please note the following:

Teachers and staff may determine that clothing not addressed above is not
appropriate for school. If a student’s apparel is deemed inappropriate, the student
will be given a uniform to wear, and/or a parent/guardian may be called to bring a
replacement for the inappropriate apparel. Students who violate dress code
requirements on a NUT coupon day or Dress Down Day will forfeit NUT coupons
and/or dress down privileges for the rest of the school year. No refunds will be given.


